
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED BUDGET 

 
The City Commission of the City of Harlingen, Texas, will hold a 
public hearing on the proposed fiscal year 2021-2022 annual 
budget on Wednesday, September 15, 2021, at 5:30 p.m., in 
Town Hall at the City of Harlingen City Hall, located at 118 East 
Tyler Avenue in Harlingen, Texas 78550.  
 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's 
budget by $951,235 or 4.40%, and of that amount $424,426 is tax 
revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this 
year. 
 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection during 
normal business hours at the Office of the City Secretary of the 
City of Harlingen at City Hall, 118 East Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, 
Texas 78550, and is also located on the City’s website at 
www.myharlingen.us. 
 


